
WESTLETON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

SUBMISSION ON SUFFOLK 
COASTAL LOCAL PLAN 

EXAMINATION  
 
  

 NOTICE  

 
 

The District Council finalised its draft Local Plan in March. The next 
step in the legal process is a public examination of the Plan by an 
inspector nominated by central government. His powers are limited to 
saying whether the Plan is (a) lawful, & (b) 'sound' in planning terms  
 
The proceedings open on Tuesday 22 August at the Deben Room, 
East Suffolk House, Melton IP12 1RT. This is opposite Melton station. 
The big session for Westleton issues takes place on Tuesday 17 
September.  
 
The Parish Council have appointed a specialist planning consultant* 
to put together a submission which had to be in by Friday, 2 August. 
A copy is available to view on our website westleton.onesuffolk.net  
 
*Andy Robinson and Cllr Andrew Turner (Chair of the Parish 
Council's Planning Sub Committee) will be attending on 17/9 to 
represent the Parish Council. Other Councillors are likely to attend as 
observers and the session/s are open to the public - so if anyone 
wishes to go along please do.  
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